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NOTICE FOR HOLIDAY ON KRISHNA JANMASHTAMI 
 
Dear All,  
 

In observance of Krishna Janmashtami, all institutions under the Azad Group of 
Educational Institutions will remain closed on Monday, 26th August 2024. 
 

However, the Admission Cell will remain open as usual for any inquiries and 
admission-related activities. 
 

We wish you all a joyful and blessed Krishna Janmashtami! 
 
 

 
 

[Prof. (Dr.) Shafeeq Ahmad] 
Director ATC 

Copy to: 
 ED, VC, AD, and DD for information, please; 
 Director AIPR, Principal ADC(LU), Principal ADC(BTC); 
 HoD App. Sc., BA, EE, CSE, ME, CE, BT, Pharmacy; 
 SWO, AO, Asst. Registrars (Acad./Estb.), AWS, Hostels Wardens, Librarians, SO, SSO; 
 All faculty and staff members; 
 All notice boards and website. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Azadpur, adjacent CRPF Colony, Bangla Bazar Road, Bijnaur, Lucknow-226002 
Toll-Free: 1800 123 770077, E-mail: info@aiet.ac.in, Website: www.agei.edu.in 

 
 

UNDER AUSPICES OF AZAD EDUCATIONAL SOCIETY) 
Approved by AICTE/PCI/NCTE, New Delhi & Affiliated to AKTU/LU/BTEUP 


